Working With Interpreters In Mental Health

Working with interpreters in mental health. To ensure equality of access to health and social care services for all
communities resident in Britain, services need to be appropriate and accessible. This means that clinicians need to be
trained both to work with interpreters and to feel confident in so doing.Her clinical and research interests focus on
trauma, culture and mental health, professional and ethical practice, working with interpreters in mental health and the
mental health of refugees and asylum seekers. She is active in national and international consultancy and training
work.services are developed, and that services. Rachel Tribe & Jean Morrissey. Good practice issues in working with
interpreters in mental health. Rachel Tribe.Why are interpreters an important part of modern healthcare provision? In
today's society, there is an increasing need for mental health professionals to work.It is impossible to provide high
quality mental health services without excellent communication between mental health staff and clients. Communication
is always.If you have not undertaken training in working with interpreters, undertake a .. working with language
interpreters in mental health seem to arise as a result of.Background: Mental health professionals need to be able to work
effectively with and challenges in working with interpreters in mental health services and.PDF Background: Mental
health professionals need to be able to work effectively with interpreters to promote good clinical practice and ensure
equality of.Abstract. Few empirical studies have detailed the specificities of working with interpreters in mental
healthcare for children. The integration of interpreters in.Medical/Mental Health Interpreter, Portuguese. Cambridge
Health degree and several years of supervised clinical work experience. Trained.Working with interpreters is essential to
the practice of cultural consultation. In mental health care, language remains the central vehicle for building an alliance
.Raval () lists some of the difficulties recorded in the literature of working with an interpreter in mental health settings.
In reflecting upon the referral of Dr A.psychologists need to consider when working with interpreters to ensure . services
and common mental health problems are reported to be.Working with Interpreters in a Mental Health/Sensitive Context
working, a training DVD and a dedicated Mental Health Interpreting Service which is funded by.If access to appropriate
mental health services is not to be limited to people's ability to speak a dominant or host language used by mental.
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